
From: Stuart Dudley [mailto:stuart@sjdarchitecture.com]  

Sent: 28 January 2019 18:21 

To: Brace, Carl 
Subject: RE: Chevenham Close Planning Application 

Importance: High 

 
Dear Carl, 
 
Many thanks for your below email.  
 
Please find enclosed drawing ref: SJD-140-009W that has been amended to show a slightly 
revised tenure mix.   
 
My Client (Fortis) have undertaken this due to the high level of affordable housing demand 
within the local area and Fortis’ strategic partnership drive with Homes England to develop 
more high quality affordable homes. 
  
 I understand that Fortis have liaised direct with the Housing Team at Herefordshire Council 
regarding this amendment.  
 
For clarity, the tenure mix has been slightly amended as follows:- 
 
Plots 1 – 8 – Shared Ownership 
Plots 9 – 18 – Affordable Rent 
 
 
Best regards 

  
 
Stuart J Dudley 
BA(Hons) Arch. Pg Dip Arch (B'ham) 
Pg Dip Arch Prac (B'ham) 

R.I.B.A Chartered Architect 
Managing Director 
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